	Development Control Planning Services
L. B. Camden Town Planning Service
Town Hall, Argyle Street
London
WC1H 8EQ
	Our ref: HGY/2016/3847
Contact: Valerie Okeiyi
Telephone: 0208 489 5120
Date: 23/11/2016


Dear Sir/Madam

Town and Country Planning Act 1990

Town and Country Planning (General Development Procedure) Order 1995

Location:
88-90 Highgate High StreetN6 5HX


Proposal:
Shopfront alterations and installation of a rooflight

PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS LETTER IS ALSO CONSULTING YOU ON THE FOLLOWING APPLICATION FOR ADVERTISEMENT CONSENT AT THE SAME SITE (REFERENCE HGY/2016/3848):

Display of 1 x externally illuminated fascia sign and 1 x externally illuminated hanging sign
An application has been received in respect of the proposed development described above.

I would appreciate receiving your observations by 21/12/2016. After that period, the application may be taken into consideration and decided by this Council.

This is a link where you can view the application and associated documents and provide comments online:
http://www.planningservices.haringey.gov.uk/portal/servlets/ApplicationSearchServlet
You can also view comments made by other parties – they will be shown on the applications details page at the bottom under the attachments tab.
Any comments you make via the online method will be shown online.
Yours faithfully

Valerie Okeiyi
Development Management Officer
Planning Service
Director of Place & Sustainability Lyn Garner

